
The last meeting was held on Monday 27th 2017 of February at the Three Horseshoes 

                           Apologies were received from 

                           Bev Hill 

                           Angela Scott 

                           Andy Gowns 

                           Those present were  

                           Dave Burke 

                           Al Williams 

                           Kim Anderson 

                           Sue Walker 

                           Diana Colleran 

                           Mark Schofield 

                           Jean Langford 

                           Robert Littlewood 

                           Janet Brown 

                           Luke Brown (planning officer west lindsey council) 

It was decided to apply for funding to form the group luke advised this would be available in April 
2017 however there would be susidies 

available before then should we need them so it was decided that we should plan a drop in event at 
the village hall from 4/8pm 

on the 31st March with light refreshments being served.Mark Schofield has confirmed the booking 
with Mrs Thomas.  

Luke was to organise the printing of the leaflets that are to be distributed inviting residents to come 
along to discuss any 

ideas concerns that they may have regarding the future of the village.Also there is to be a 
questionaire sent out to residents 

this however is not being done until after the drop in.The response from these questionaires is 
typically around 30%. 

The next meeting is to be held on Monday the 13th of March at 7pm in the Three Horseshoes. 


